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Please stop SB 1153. Once again, this bill is a not so thinly veiled attempt abolish an
industry via regulation & litigation. An established method to passively destroy a
sector of human activity is to layer regulation on top of regulation, on top of
regulation... until only the largest and wealthiest participants can operate within the
"system".

SB 1153 is an un-necessary, redundant and subversive bill to cause harm to an
industry just for the sake of causing harm.

Existing endangered and stressed species protections along with the existing
extensive and pervasive water-right regulations should be well known and
understood before making the heavy hammer of bureaucratic control even heavier.
More legislation causing more litigation should not be the goal of State government.
Thank you,

John Abrams



